
Laconia Daily Sun - November 2, 2019 

50 Years Ago (1969) 

B. Stafford Good, 81, of Gilmanton, noted illustrator and artist, died, Oct. 28. A native of 
England, he had resided in Delaware and Pennsylvania before coming 

here. He had given three of his illustrations for ''Two Penniless Princesses" to the Laconia 
Public Library, where they were displayed in the Children's Room. 

 

The Laconia Citizen - October 27, 2007 

50 YEARS AGO (1957) 

Dorothea Hilliard was unanimously re-elected president of the Laconia Art Group at the 
annual meeting, Oct. 21. Melba Hodgkins was elected first vice president; Edward Ray, second 
vice president; Elsie Corriveau, treasurer; Phyllis Smith, secretary; Stafford Good, Wilfred 
Marsland, Frederick Robbins, Ethel Renfrew and Bob Erickson, directors. “B. Stafford Good 
of Gilmanton, the noted story book and magazine illustrator and artist who has presented the 
library with some of his finest work, gave a most informative talk ... Another notable in our 
midst, Bob Montana of Meredith, the well-known Archie cartoonist, made several 
personalized cartoons autographed by Archie and himself for various members of the club.” 


